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Category: Compliance Notices 
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Attention: Managing Partner/Officer, Operations Officer, Compliance Officer 

Subject: OFAC Renewed License Related To Cuban Electric Company  
 
 
The Depository Trust Company ("DTC") is updating information published in Important Notice B-
4152-08 dated October 30, 2008.  DTC has recently received a renewed OFAC License for Cuban 
Electric Company, the Licensee.  The new OFAC License No. CU-76354-b, was issued August 19, 
2010, and this license expires on September 30, 2012.  The license continues to permit the sale and 
purchase of the common stock of Cuban Electric Company provided that such sales and purchases are 
limited to persons subject to the jurisdiction of the United States, as the term is defined under 31 C.F.R. 
515.329.  The license issued by OFAC remains subject to other laws and regulations administered by 
OFAC related to transactions involving Cuban Electric Company, including reporting the shares as 
blocked property. 
 
Questions or comments concerning the OFAC license related to Cuban Electric Company should be 
directed to Grace Santiago, Global Sanctions Controls Manager at 212-855-2653, or Patrick Mapp, 
Surveillance Director at 212-855-3690.  


